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STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
ENERGY RESOURCES 

CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

IN THE MATTER OF: 

APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION, 
FOR THE HYDROGEN ENERGY 
CALIFORNIA PROJECT BY HYDROGEN 
ENERGY CALIFORNIA LLC 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

DOCKET NO. 08-AFC-08A 

STATUS REPORT NO. 11 

 

Pursuant to the Revised Committee Scheduling Order for the Hydrogen Energy 
California Project (Project), issued on January 27, 2014, we hereby file this Status Report No. 11 
on behalf of Hydrogen Energy California LLC (HECA or Applicant).  This Status Report 
provides an overview of key activities by HECA since March 10, 2014, when HECA submitted 
Status Report No. 10. 

I. AGENCY COORDINATION  

On February 21, 2014, Applicant received the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Concurrence Letter. 

 
On March 18, 2014, Applicant attended Wasco City Council hearing for an appeal of the 

approval of Conditional Use Permit 489-87 Amendment, regarding the Wasco coal terminal 
facility, where the appeal was denied. 
 
II. PUBLIC OUTREACH 

A number of public outreach activities have been completed by Applicant since it last 
reported on public outreach activities, including the following: 

• Applicant continues its sponsorship of the Bakersfield Chamber of Commerce 
“Strictly Business” webcast program, which includes a monthly educational 
segment on the HECA project and related topics.   
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• On March 17, 2014, a HECA representative provided an overview of the 
California Energy Commission permitting process as it relates to the development 
of major power plants in the state. 

  
• On March 18, 2014, Applicant attended Wasco City Council hearings for an 

appeal of the approval of Conditional Use Permit 489-87 Amendment regarding 
the Wasco coal terminal facility that will serve HECA’s feedstock needs.  
Members of the public speaking in support of the matter included local resident 
Irene Padia who submitted a list of 589 Wasco residents who have signed support 
cards for HECA. 

  
• On March 20, 2014, Applicant presented a HECA educational overview at the 

Central Valley Chemical Safety Day forum. 
  

• Applicant continues to participate on the Buttonwillow Community Project as a 
committee member.  This committee is dedicated to the clean-up and 
revitalization of Buttonwillow and includes local business community/farmers, 
chamber members, law enforcement and residents.  

 
DATED: April 7, 2014 Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ Michael J. Carroll 

___________________________________ 
Michael J. Carroll 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP 
Counsel to Applicant 
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